
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Thursday, May 2, 2019 

Dear Parents, Grandparents and Caregivers,  

In celebration of Mother’s Day on Sunday the 12th of May, our Mother’s Day 
Stall will be held on Thursday the 9th of May. On the day children can bring in 
money to purchase lovely gifts organised by the P&C.  

Please ensure that your child brings their money into school in a labelled wallet 
or envelope on the day and that they bring an environmentally friendly bag to 
place their items in (for example - pillow slip or reusable bag).  

There will be a wide range of beautiful gifts available to spoil your mum and 
they will range from $2.00 up to $8.00. Some popular choices include: 

 Soaps  Reusable shopping bags  

 Hand cream  Pens + Stationery 

 Coffee and tea Mugs  Candles 

 
The stall will run to the following timetable. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

11.30 – 11.45 Kindergarten 

11.45 – 12.00 Family Classes 

12.00 – 12.15 Year 1 

12.15 – 12.30 Year 2 

12.30 – 12.45 Year 3 

12.45 – 1.00 Year 4 

1.00 – 1.15 Year 5 

1.15 – 1.30 Year 6 

1.30 – 1.55 Open to all students 


